
 
 

Department of Health and Human Services 
Commissioner’s Office 

221 State Street 
11 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine  04333-0011 
Tel.: (207) 287-3707; Fax: (207) 287-3005 

TTY Users:  Dial 711 (Maine Relay) 

RE: MIP Bangor Regional Training 

VFC Providers,  

At this time we have reached our capacity limitation at the Cross Insurance Center for the Bangor MIP 

Regional Training being held September 21st. We are closing registration for this training.  

If your staff still need to complete their yearly Continuing Education Requirement for 2017, they have 

the following options: 

1. Take the updated Storage & Handling online module from US CDC. The module is about 60 

minutes in length. Once the module has been completed, please print off the Certificate of 

Completion and fax it to MIP. The module is available at: 

https://www2a.cdc.gov/nip/isd/ycts/mod1/courses/sh/ce.asp .  

2. Participate in a VFC Compliance Visit- If your site has a VFC Compliance Visit scheduled for 2017 

and you actively participate, this counts as your Continuing Education for 2017. 

3. Attend a MaineHealth Vaccine Training (only available to MaineHealth affiliated practices). 

Please fax your Completion Certificate to MIP once the training has been completed.  

We appreciate your understanding, thank you for all that you do for the people of Maine.  
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